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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

10th March 2017 

 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

It has been so lovely to see our students getting outside more this week and enjoying the 

facilities in the spring sunshine.  It feels like our students have moved into fifth gear this 

week with many firsts in every area of the school and Endeavour House.  Our students are 

working incredibly hard and the progress is so apparent as I spend time in classrooms and 

in Endeavour House.  Thank you and well done to all staff for their creativity, passion and 

drive to make a difference every day. 

 

Staff 

We welcome Dan Smith as a new Residential Support Worker and Veronica Fardella as a 

new TA.  We say goodbye to Hilary Evans (TA) today as she takes up a new post closer 

to home and to Joe Lawes our Occupational Therapy student who has just been the most 

energised, dedicated student that we have had at Endeavour.   We wish them both every 

success in the future. 

 

Future Events 

Next week we look forward to Holi and St Patrick Day celebrations across school. 
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Reminder 

Inviting All Families:  Family Information Event 

On Thursday 30th March we are holding a family information event at Endeavour from 

5.30pm-7.00pm. At this event there will lots of different organisations who can offer a 

variety of support for your family as well as looking at future options for example colleges 

and employment. This event isn’t just open to Endeavour families but to all local families 

who do not know where to go for additional support or future options. Please invite anyone 

who you feel would benefit from the event. Flyer with more information to follow next week. 

 

To finish on this week’s quote: 

 

 

Towards a bright future 

 

Best wishes 

 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 
 


